
Consultation On Future Status Of The Stanley Street Queenstown Arts 
Centre Building
Queenstown Lakes District Council will start consultation on the future status of the Stanley Street Queenstown Arts 
Centre (QAC) building from 26 April 2022.

What’s proposed:

The proposal is to remove the QAC building from the Schedule of Assets which forms part of the QLDC Significance 
and Engagement Policy 2021.  This will enable QLDC to remove or re-purpose the building away from the site, which is 
a step towards supporting the longer-term use of the land for Project Manawa, a cultural and civic heart for the district 
located in central Tāhuna Queenstown. 

Get informed:

A Statement of Proposal and a range of supporting information is available at the following locations: 

• Online letstalk.qldc.govt.nz.

• At Council offices and libraries across the Queenstown Lakes District.

• By emailing services@qldc.govt.nz to request a copy.

How to make a submission:

Anyone with an interest in this proposal is invited to make a submission as part of the decision making process. There 
are a number of ways to make a submission:  

• Head to letstalk.qldc.govt.nz and complete the online submission form. Please note, you will need to register before 
   being able to give feedback.

• Post to ‘Stanley Street Submission, Queenstown Lakes District Council, Freepost 191078, Private Bag 50072, 
   Queenstown 9348.

• Email your submission to letstalk@qldc.govt.nz - please include the subject line ‘Stanley Street Submission’.

Submissions will close on Sunday 29 May 2022.

A submissions hearing will be held in Tāhuna Queenstown in June 2022.  Final details for the hearing will be confirmed 
as soon as possible and may be held online via Zoom.  

This notice is in accordance with the Local Government Act 2002. 

Expressions Of Interest Are Invited For One Community 
Representative Position That Is Currently Vacant On The Queenstown 
Airport Liaison Committee (QALC) 
The purpose of the committee is to act as a forum and interface between the Airport, the community and other 
stakeholders regarding issues related to noise at Queenstown Airport. The appointment of representatives will reflect 
the communities in close proximity to the Queenstown Airport: Frankton, Kelvin Peninsula, Hanleys Farm/Jacks Point, 
Lake Hayes Estate/Quail Rise/Shotover Country.  Representatives will be appointed for a period of three years with the 
option to be appointed for a further three years. The Committee meets 4-5 times annually.  

The functions of the community representatives on QALC are to:

• Present the views of the local residents and community (including neighbouring   
   properties and special interest groups);

• Ensure resident and community views have a direct route into the noise 
   management process; and

• Promote communication and understanding between the residents/community 
   and Queenstown Airport and airport users and providing regular feedback on 
   the deliberations of the QALC.

Expressions of interest should detail how candidates will deliver these primary functions and should be made in 
writing and submitted to the Council no later than Friday 20 May 2022. Expressions of interest may be emailed to 
governance@qldc.govt.nz or posted to the Chief Executive, Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, 
Queenstown 9348.   
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